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Helen Poeppel Dalzell, class of 1951, and Darwin Dalzell, class of 1952, met at Colorado
State College of Education as students pursuing teaching careers. While majoring in the
field of physical sciences, chemistry courses became their favorites due to Dr. John Beel.
His skill at making his courses challenging, understandable, and applicable made Helen
and Dalzell look forward to his lectures and labs.

Helen entered her 30-year teaching career at Eaton elementary school. Darwin taught
one year before entering the industrial field working as a chemist in various projects
related to coatings. The Dalzells acknowledge that the education they received at UNC
(Colorado State College of Education) by the faculty, and especially from Professor Beel,
transferred into meaningful careers.

The Dr. John A. Beel Scholarship is awarded to
Chemistry students in the School of Chemistry, Earth
Sciences and Physics.

The University of Northern Colorado Foundation is
pleased to recognize the generosity of Darwin and Helen
Dalzell, who provided the gifts to create this fund to
perpetuate excellence in the School of Chemistry, Earth
Sciences, and Physics.



